
From: A. M. Staples [mailto:angel@goldengate.net]  
Sent: Sunday, April 29, 2018 12:46 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward6 <Ward6@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Bike lanes on Prosperity Avenue 
 

Hello, I heard that the Saint Paul City Council will hold a public hearing on May 2nd at 5:30 PM for 
proposed bike lanes on Prosperity Ave.  I am writing you to tell you I support the proposed bike 
lanes along Hazelwood Street and Prosperity Road between Arlington and Larpenteur avenues  I 
encourage you to approve the lanes as they are defined in the Saint Paul Bicycle Plan.  The lanes 
will be a tremendous benefit to a safe effective and well-connected network of bicycle facilities of the 
city.  I live in Ward 6 and I use these streets to bicycle commute to my office in Oakdale.  Also, when 
I am not working, I use this exact route as means to get to the Gateway trail and Vento Trail for 
recreation.  I'm sorry I cannot attend the public hearing on May 2 but I encourage you to please 
approve the resolution recommending that Ramsey County install the proposed bicycle facilities on 
Prosperity Avenue, Hazelwood Street and Prosperity Road. 

 

Thank you, 

Angel Staples 

614 Lawson Avenue East 

Saint Paul, MN 55130 
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